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Circular No. CBIS/2023-24/0041      Date: 26 September 2023 

Section: Pre-Primary 

Subject: Fancy Dress 

Theme:  Animals/Birds 

Date: 04 October 2023, Wednesday 

“The most beautiful world is always entered through imagination.” Helen Keller 

Dear Parents, 

A fancy dress event is being organized for students of pre-primary section of our school. It may seem 
to be a mere fun activity, but taking part in fancy dress is of great benefit to children, especially for 
toddlers, preschoolers and for children in the foundation years. It helps to build their imagination and 
vocabulary. They learn to imitate the mannerisms of the character they're dressed up as, and, may 
even create their own special traits and themes, which encourages them to “think outside the box,” 
practice different emotions and use their language skills to communicate. Dressing up and dramatic 
play also engages child's brain and memory as they remember what they've seen or heard.  

For the above event, parents are requested to send their child to school dressed up in costume to 
represent a character as per their choice, to match the above mentioned theme. Parents may guide 
their child to speak few words to match the character they would be dressed up as. 

 

  

Mrs. Shibani Das 

Principal 

CBIS                                                                                           
  


